
 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3,000,000 in funding for the Parker Pump Station project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Coronado, located at the terminus of 

Eighth Street at Coronado Avenue; 800 Coronado Avenue, Coronado, CA 92118. 

 

The funding would be used to fix aged, failing sanitary sewer and storm water pump station as 

well as assist with climate resiliency.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Peters 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 


